
                         

 
 

 

 

 
 

What Parents Need To Know About High School  

Transition Planning & Services 
 

Transition – Moving from High School to Post-School Options 
 

Please join us if your son or daughter attends middle or high school.  

It is never TOO early to start planning!!! 
 

 Parents and other family members are vital participants in the 

transition planning process–you provide a unique perspective on 

your student’s needs. 

 The goal of this presentation is to inform all parents, or interested 

parties and students, of the IDEA regulations specific to IEPs and 

transition services at the secondary level. 

 In addition, we will discuss ways to make this transition into 

career/employment, postsecondary education/training, and/or 

independent living smoother and less stressful. 

  

Sponsored by the Granby Public Schools  

Special Education Parent Teacher Organization (SEPTO) 
 

Admission is FREE 
 

Questions? Call Pupil Services at 860-844-5257 or email 

Kathryn Weingartner - weingartnerk@granbyschools.org 

 

 

                                  

PARENT TRANSITION WORKSHOP 
Wells Road School - Library Media Center 

Monday, March 11, 2024 

7:30 - 8:15 PM 

 

 

 


